

Children ready for School Success: Early Years Transition Network

Sharing 2026 cohort transition infomation

Dear Early Years Providers and Reception Class Teachers

Our transition networks will be held at Ambleside Nursery School

- Transition Network one sharing information about post 2025 cohort and 2026 cohort. The aim of the session is to recognise school readiness themes and how we can support the 2026 cohort date 6th Nov 2025. Please book here <u>Transition Network one</u> post 2025 cohort emerging themes and pre 2026 cohort emerging themes and needs | Wokingham Schools Hub
- Transition Network two EY's providers sharing children's individual transition details for 2026 with primary schools date either 4th or/and 11th June. Schools have been allocated a specific date, so please book accordingly
- 4th June: <u>Transition Network two Sharing Children's transition information to Primary schools | Wokingham Schools Hub</u>
- 11th June: Transition Network two Sharing Children's transition information to Primary schools | Wokingham Schools Hub

schools and settings must book – this will ensure that there is someone at the meeting to share childrens records with. To identify which network to attend refer to page two

Ambleside 4th June Ambleside11th June Alder Grove All Saints Aldryngton Bearwood Beechwood Emmbrook Crazies Hill **Evendons** Charvil Piggott Farley Hill The Colleton **Finchampstead** The Coombes Floreat Montague Park **Earley St Peters** Gorse Ride Grazeley Grazeley Hawkedon Hatch Ride Hillside The Hawthorns Highwood Keep Hatch Lambs Lane Nine Mile Ride Loddon Oaklands Polehampton St Cecilia's Radstock St Sebastians Rivermead St Teresa's Robert Piggott Water Infants Shinfield Wescott Sonning Wheatfield St Dominic Savio Windmill St Nicholas Winnersh St Pauls

South Lake Willow Bank Whiteknights Woodley

Wheatfield

Schools and EY's providers need to book onto the specified date – booking links on page one

When booking Early Years providers will need to inform which schools they would like to see and for how many children.

If you have any queries, then please contact the early years team

earlyyears@wokingham.gov.uk